Mission to Share the Vision

The TAU-USA, a publication of the National Fraternity of the Secular Franciscan Order of the United States, is a
vital communication link between the NAFRA leadership and all professed Secular Franciscans throughout the
United States. The articles within the publication, while sharing the Secular Franciscan charism and vision,
are intended to inform, inspire, and challenge.
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Note:
A Spanish version of the TAU-USA is now available and being mailed to
Spanish speaking members upon request. If you wish to receive the TAU
USA in Spanish and not English, please send your name, address,
fraternity name and region name to: Cindy Wesley ofs,
cw93444@gmail.com or 846 Calimex Place, Nipomo, CA 93444.

TAU-USA is published quarterly. Each professed Secular receives the newsletter without charge. For
subscription or change of address information, write to: Randy Heinz, OFS, 810 Steffanich Drive, Billings, MT
59105, or randyheinz@gmail.com. Subscriptions per year cost $4.00 for U. S., $6.00 for Canadian, $15.00

for Overseas.

Request to receive the TAU-USA as a digital version only.
To receive the TAU-USA in electronic form only, email Randy Heinz, OFS at randyheinz@gmail.com.
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